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To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Cancel your plans!
Date: 28 September 2022 09:55:22

Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I, Mrs Nicola Perry, ,  would recommend you cancel
your plans for disrupting the whole area of Stonehenge!  It is a spiritual area for people to
meditate etc!  This cannot be done should any of your plans go ahead!  Which in my opinion
should never be allowed in the first place!  The upheaval of all your plans go completely against
spirituality and meditation purposes!  Which you evidently do not understand at all!
 
I am totally against all your plans for wrecking and causing unpleasant plans of upheaval of
nature surrounding Stonehenge on the A303.  My new e-mail address is

  Thank you!
 
Yours Sincerely
 
 
 
Mrs Nicola Perry
 
 

 




